RIVERTOWN
PARENTS

building the bridge
between school and home

Sexual Assault on Campus:

A conversation for
parents and students

Discussion to follow the viewing of

The Hunting Ground*

Documentary hosted by Mercy College
Tuesday, May 24, 2016

6:15pm - Movie start time
8:00-9:00pm - Discussion following movie
Mercy College, Rotunda

Panelists:
Ana Gonzalez, Mercy College Title IX Officer
Dr. Karol Dean, Mercy College Dean of Social and Behavioral Sciences
]Oﬂ Hil‘SCh, Assistant Principal of Ardsley High School

*THE HUNTING GROUND shines a light on the issue
of sexual assault on U.S. university campuses,
examining institutional cover-ups & the social toll
sexual violence takes on victims & their families.

Students Encouraged to Attend

RIVERTOWN PARENTS is a consortium of the PTSAs of Ardsley, Dobbs Ferry, Hastings-on-Hudson,

Irvington and Tarrytown/Sleepy Hollow, along with Mercy College. Our mission is to promote and foster
communication in the Rivertowns among parents, children and schools, and to provide educational
resources to the community at large. To learn more, contact us at rivertownparents@gmail.com.




